
 
 

Christ United Methodist Church 
Morning Worship: 9:00 am 

Sunday, September 20, 2020  

 

Gathering Music 

Welcome and Announcements 

Opening Prayer 

Prelude 

Prayers of the People – Silent Prayer - Meditation Music 

Pastoral Prayer 

Scripture: Exodus 16:2-15 

Morning Message 

Hymn: #130 God Will Take Care of You 

Benediction 

Postlude 

 
 

Rosanne Kalinowski, Pastor 
Home:  419.698.9908; Cell:  419.376.3618 

Email:  flameandcross@yahoo.com 

Participants: 
Minister .................................................................  Rev. Rosanne Kalinowski 
Pianist/Organist ......................................................................... Kathy Bame 
 
Calendar for week of September 13—September 19: 
Worship ......................................  9:00 am .........................  Sunday, Sept. 13 
REACH Co-op Family Mtg. ......... 10-2:30 pm ..................... Tuesday, Sept. 22 
Boy Scouts ................................... 7:00 pm ........................ Tuesday, Sept. 22 
 
Statistics for August 23, 2020: 
General Fund  ................................................................................. $6,328.00 
REACH Home School ......................................................................... $300.00 
Food Pantry ......................................................................................... $10.00 
Benevolences .................................................................................... $100.00 
 
Attendance for September 13, 2020:  30 
 
Concerns: 
Linda and Vicky Allen – Vicky is home! Thank you for all the prayers which 

have been greatly appreciated and answered! Still a long recovery but 
they are on their way. ❤ 

Millie and Bob Broka are dealing with health issues. 
Grace, Clarence and Janet Kidd’s granddaughter, is in Cleveland Clinic. 
The family of Joy Hobson 
Lynda & Jr. Loera 
Evelyn Perez 
Rose Richardson (Lions Club Member) 
Kenny had heart surgery and then had a stroke 
 
Joys: 
We are able to worship together again! 
Barb Loose is feeling better. 
 
Volunteers are always needed to help with the Food Pantry both on Friday 
when the food is delivered from the Toledo Food Bank to unload and stock 
the shelves, as well as on Saturday during the food pantry. 

 


